
-----Original Message----- 
From:  Kiely, Dan  
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 12:13 PM 

 

Subject: Assistance request for US-89/US-87/MT-3 
  
We are looking for your assistance in reaching out to your association 
members. There is a slide on the roadway at US-89/US-87/MT-3 at Mile 
Marker 72.1 east of Great Falls. There is a detour in place but this detour will 
be difficult for truck traffic to maneuver and will not be able to accommodate 
any loads that are operating under a special permit (oversize, overlength, 
overheight and overweight). PLEASE help us get the word out by sending the 
message below out of all your members or constituents in or around the state. 
Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.    
  
Effective Immediately due to a slide on the roadway US-89/US-87/MT-3 at 
Mile Marker 72.1 (east of Great Falls between Belt and the Junction of US-87 
and US-89) is closed to ALL permitted loads. There is a detour in place but 
this detour will be difficult for truck traffic to maneuver and will not be able 
to accommodate any loads that are operating under a special permit 
(oversize, overlength, overheight and overweight). You will need to find an 
alternative route.    
 




